
NOTICE: A QUORUM OF MEMBERS OF THE NACFD1 
GOVERNING BOARD MAY BE IN ATTENDANCE AT SUPERIOR COURT HEARING 

BEFORE THE HONORABLE LEE JANTZEN, THURSDAY, AUGUST 23, 2O18 AT 
1:30 P.M. 

 

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02 notice is hereby given to the members of the Northern 
Arizona Consolidated Fire District #1 ("NACFD1 ") Governing Board and to the general 
public that members of the NACFD1 Governing Board may be in attendance at a hearing 
at Mohave County Superior Court, 401 Spring Street, Kingman, Arizona before the 
Honorable Lee Jantzen at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, August 23, 2018.   

While a quorum may be present at this hearing, while some matters impacting the District 
may be discussed, as relates to issues before the Court, no District business will be 
conducted by Board members and no Board action will be taken.  

. 

 
 
Notice Posted by: Char Wells  Date and Time: 8/22/19 @1:00 p.m. 


